
1. take the trash out

Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

2.

3.

4.

5.

what color is that dog

can we go to the park

we go to the school on bus

can you come over



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

i like your hat

i have a pet fish

those trees is tall

he don't like school

we seen him do it



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

the camera was very broken

she feed bad about it

i see funny lights

we will not go in

take the trash out



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

is that house haunted

i hear funny sounds

is a ghost in there

i want to drink milk

jack likes watermelon



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

the water is cold

i like burger

i like cars

today is my birthday

i have a new cat



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

this is my garden bag

it makes planting fun

what tools are in it

my garden gloves are in it

i like my garden



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

i love dogs

the mom jumps up

we are happy

my dogs is very big

the girl hops and skips



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

i love my school

he is very fast

the cat walks

i can sing

you are funny



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

i like pumpkins

do you like pumpkins

i like your backpack

it is time to get up

let's go eat lunch



Correct The
Sentences

Name:

Directions: Write each 
sentence correctly. Make sure
to use a capital letter, finger

spaces, and punctuation.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

i want to go home

can i have some cakes

this is my cat

i see a duck

the duck is yellow


